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Mercier Bridge – partial lane closure 
Thursday morning 

 
(Kahnawake – 30, Seskehkó:wa/September 2020) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) has been informed 
by the Ministère des Transports du Québec (MTQ), that one 
lane on the Montreal-bound Mercier Bridge will be closed 
tomorrow (Thursday, October 1st) between 10:30am and 
noon. 
 
This partial, short-term lane closure is required to conduct an 
inspection of the span over the St. Lawrence River. 
  
The MCK reminds the public that these works are subject to 
change due to weather conditions, operational constraints, or 
work progression, and that it does not take part in the 
scheduling or cancellation of such works. 
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